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Newsletter #3 

Thursday 29th October 2020 

Week 3 Term 4 

Principal’s Message 

 

It was so wonderful to see so many grandparents and friends of the school last Friday. Your 

presence made our Mission Day a very special and memorable one. Thank you. 

Next week is also exciting for our students. After 4 years we are having a production. Tickets are 

available from the office, however they can also be purchased on the night, our friends of the school 

parents will be at the doors from 5:30, both nights. Tickets are $10 per person, for each 

performance. 

Just to clarify, children will be performing both nights. Information and updates will be put on 

Seesaw, so please check regularly.  

Next Wednesday, the whole school will be at Fairfield Intermediate for our final rehearsal, please 

ensure they have lunch, snacks and a drink bottle.  

Reminder - there is no school on Friday the 6th as this is a teacher only day and we will be 

off site.   

 

God Bless,  

Jane Rutherford 

 

 

 

 

Hazel Tolentino is our Altrusa recipient this year. The following was read 

out at the ceremony.  

 

Hazel is an intelligent, well-mannered and highly thought of member of 

the school community. Hazel is a diligent student, who can be relied 

upon to complete every task set to the best of her ability. Hazel is also a 

wonderful role model for the rest of the school community. She has 

taken the Pope’s message of the importance of service to heart and is 

heavily involved in the life of the school. Hazel has been an altar server 

for a number of years and has been a House Group deputy leader this 

year. She is also an energetic member of the student council and she 

has helped organise and run a variety of events for the rest of the 

school community. Hazel is also one of our most reliable students and 

happy to complete any job she is asked to complete. ‘’ 

Congratulations Hazel. 



A royal blue jacket was left at the school after Grandparents Day.  

Please see us in the office if it is yours. 

We also have: 

 Size 10 black shoes/socks 

 A watch 

 Sandals 

 A girls purse  

And a few other treasures / miscellaneous items.  

This Weeks’ Birthdays 

Happy Birthday from everyone at St Pius X 

October 

29th—William (Totara) 

30th—Dilania (Totara), Izarose (Pohutukawa 

School Banking is back.  

It will be collected from 

the school every 

Wednesday 

Teams of 6 and it is $10 per head ($60 per 
table). Book your table at the office NOW!!  
NO Payment required until the day! . Keep 
those food items rolling in and thanks to 
families who have sent items in.   

FANTASTIC PRIZES TO BE WON 

Email Antony if you have any questions—

antony.easto@stpius.co.nz 

Tables are still available, we NEED 

your support!! 


